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06-07-2020

M/S EG-TEK Group
B-Ring Road
Doha, Qatar

Attn.: Engr. Gamal Abdallah

Subject: Appreciation Letter

Dear M/S EG-TEK,

We are glad to express our sincere appreciation to EG-TEK Group for their proactive support and hard work and
consistently maintaining their commitment to quality. We have worked together with Public Work Authority (Ashghal)
for the Schools Project (29-schools) Ministry of Education (MOE) upgrading for the Life Safety using your powerful
technology products (HyFire Wireless Fire Alarm System) for more than 18,000+ Wireless Devices.

This project is direct reflection of a strong company (team) that you are. It is a pleasure to work with a company (team)
who operates with integrity through efficient, timely, gracious customer service and successful completion of project
in the highest quality and standards possible.

EG-TEK Group Company showed a lot of flexibility in working with Schools with minimal disruption to the school
operations, faculty and students.

We will continue to recommend your services to other companies and contacts. Our team more than satisfied with
your work, and we look forward to continuing this relationship and to further cooperation between our companies,
and seeking to achieve the same or even greater levels of performance for all Future projects.

Sincerely,
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